
 
 

 

Letter to the Editor  

FARM SCHOOLS 

7 October 2013 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
The Tasmanian farm school workshop held at the Hagley farm school recently was a 
productive initiative. Congratulations to the Primary Industries Education Foundation for 
organising it and flying in three expert speakers.  
 
School farms provide an important contribution to the education of thousands of 
Tasmanian school children every year. The Hagley farm school and environment centre is a 
stand out and we are proud of its contribution to education and agriculture in this state. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Guy Barnett 
State Liberal Candidate for Lyons 
  
 


